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Transportation Committee members, 

 

I am a resident of St Johns in Portland and I urge you all to allocate the funds 

necessary for the emergency route study. Our bridges WILL fail in an earthquake, 

and we will be trapped here in the noxious fumes from the CEI hub’s disastrous 

aftermath. There will be no way out and no way for emergency services to come into 

St Johns after an earthquake. Regretfully, a sternness in language is now necessary, 

as this was not addressed in earlier sessions. Our injuries and deaths, as we are 

trapped in our beloved St Johns after a quake, will be on your hands should you not 

act. 

 

Please, Include these funds earmarked for the study in the upcoming bill. 

 

Respectfully, 

Joshua Jewett 


